## LUCY ALLAN MP Reporting back

## Since my last montly update I have:

- Raised Telford's health inequalities with the Health Secretary
- Lobbied Government for growth funding for Telford
- Asked for an independent review into Telford CSE crime
- Spoken with the Foreign Secretary about Telford businesses
- Caught up with the Prime Minister
- Met local charity Maninplace before the Homelessness Reduction Bill
- And more, see pictures below on the left hand side



SUPPORTING THE HOMELESSNESS BILL

I was proud to back the second reading of the Homelessness Bill. This Bill if passed would update our homelessness laws and give more rights to those that are considered low priority cases. Dear <<First Name>>

Since the news broke that the Future Fit programme was looking to move services to the Royal Shrewsbury Hospital from the Princess Royal Hospital I've been working to ensure that Telford's case is <u>fully understood by decision makers</u>. I'm going to keep raising my concerns about this process until a satisfactory response is given.

In addition to <u>asking questions of the government</u> <u>about our hospital</u>, I've also been lobbying for <u>further funding for Telford</u> and I again raised <u>CSE</u> <u>concerns with the Government</u>.

As Telford's MP I have a number of unique tools available to raise our profile and push for government support. Whether it is the Princess Royal Hospital or investment funding I will use every method available to me to secure positive outcomes for us all here in Telford.



**VOTE FOR TELFORD TOWN** PARK

The town park has once again been nominated for best UK park after winning the award last year. You only have until tomorrow to cast you vote and can do so HERE.



THE ARMED **FORCES** COVENANT

In my latest Telford Journal Column I've written about important it is that we support the armed services family all year round. You can read my column here.

If you would like to contact me about anything in this newsletter or anything else please get in touch by either emailing <u>lucy.allan.mp@parliament.uk</u> or telephoning my office on 01952 290039. Please feel free to share my contact details or this newsletter.

Best wishes,

Lucy

p.s. if you have been forwarded this newsletter and would like to receive it directly you can sign up here.





**(⊠)** Forward



It was good to catch up with our Prime Minister Theresa May. As a hard worker and firm believer in aspiration, Theresa is the perfect fit for what Telford expects from our Prime Minister.



Foreign owned businesses, particularly Japanese ones, have made a great contribution to Telford over the years. I caught up with Boris Johnson the Foreign Secretary to talk with him about the important role these businesses play in Telford.

I hold regular constituency advice surgeries on Friday's at my office in Telford. For a surgery appointment please call the office on 01952 290039.

My next surgery with appointments available is

• Friday 25th November 2016

If you have an urgent problem (e.g. eviction, benefits, housing, enforcement, passports, debts, repatriation, etc) please call the office as my team can get matters moving straight away.



The police do a demanding job under difficult circumstances. As people there to help us it is completely unacceptable for officers to be assaulted. Those that choose to assault police officers should face harsher penalties.

I'm pleased that locally, West Mercia's PCC is committed to introducing body worn cameras for officers as soon as possible that will hopeful cut down police assaults.









Copyright © 2016 Lucy Allan, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>